
Dear Friends,

We've been back in Ecuador for a couple weeks now and are

beginning to feel unpacked and settled. We flew back to Ecuador

as planned on August 30/31. I t was a long 24 hours of travel , but

we were thankful things general ly went very smoothly.

We are also slowly beginning to settle into our ministry routine.

Classes began the second week of September at the Aletheia Bible

school . This trimester Justo wi l l be teaching Engl ish and the Gospel

of John. Since arriving back, Justo has been asked to help more

with the youth ministry for this school year. This wasn't real ly

expected, but we are excited to get back into this active,

rewarding ministry.

Upon arriving in Ecuador, we al l came down with a bad cold/flu.

This delayed some of the

unpacking, but we are thankful

to now be on the mend. Tricia

has also begun some

homeschool ing with our older

chi ldren.

In closing, we just want to praise

the Lord for a new season of

ministry and thank you for your

part as wel l .

Love in Christ,

pi l lmanfami ly@gmai l .com

http: //pi l lmanfami ly.com

612-208-2081

Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pi l lman

AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.

Minneapol is, MN 55441

Sept-Oct 2017

-Praise for safe travels back to

Ecuador.

-Pray for complete heal ing from

the cold/flu we al l experienced

upon our return to Ecuador.

-Pray for wisdom for Justo as he

plans the upcoming youth

ministries at the church.

-Pray for grace and strength for

Patricia as she

teaches the

chi ldren and

manages the

home.
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